Medical Exemption for COVID Leave
MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
Between ACEA and Alachua County Public Schools

Board Counter Proposal 8-4-21

Employees who provide proof from their healthcare provider that it is a
medical recommendation that they not receive the COVID vaccine, and
who test positive for COVID or are required 1o quarantine, will be eligible for
up to ten (10) days of paid administrative leave for the 2021-22 school year.

This agreement will be in effect for the 2021-2022 school year.

Carmen Ward ﬂnnife wide
President, ACEA Crief of Teaching & Learning




